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5050 N E. Hoyt
Suite 540
Port land, Oregon
97213-2967

Tel 503 .215.6600
Fax 503 .215 .6857

September 27, 1999

Don P Smith
Director, Audiovisual Services
Four Seasons Olympic Hotel
41 1 University Street
Seatt le,  WA 98101

RE: Constantine Sebok {Kosta}, Auciio Engineer for Ambient Sound Works

Dear Mr. Smith:

Please accept this letter of commendation on behalf of Constantine Sebok (Kostal
with respbct to the highly professional and expert assistance provided to the
lnfectious Diseases Society of America at the time of its symposium entitled: "The
Potentiaf Etiologic Role of Chlamydia pneumoniae and Atherosclerosis". The
meeting was held at the Four Seasons Hotel on September 22-25.

Not only did Costa ensure the operation of a variety of electronic devices, he
monitored each slide to ensure optimal perception by the audience. Most
impressive was his anticipation of our needs. I didn't have to think about how to
improve the situation. By the time it entered my mind, Constantine had already
anticipated my thought and implemented the appropriate action. He's a true
professional. You should be proud of his work effort.

Sincerely yours,

David Gilbert,  MD
Ch air,  Chlamydia Symposium


